
FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY 

NOTIFICATION OF PRELIMINARY FLOOD INSURANCE RATE MAP (FIRM) FOR  

THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 

 

 The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) issued a preliminary FIRM, dated 

September 21, 2007, for the City and County of San Francisco.  The preliminary FIRM is based 

on flood hazard mapping of the county’s shorelines prepared under contract to FEMA.   

 Any person wishing to comment on the preliminary FIRM should contact the following 

or visit the City and County Land Use & Economic Development Committee meeting on 

October 22nd at 1:00 pm at Room 263 in City Hall. 

 Mr. Edwin M. Lee 
 San Francisco City Administrator 
 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 352 
 San Francisco, California 94102 

Starting on October 22nd, a 60 day period is being provided by FEMA for comments on the 

preliminary FIRM.  Comments should be submitted through the Official noted above.  The 

preliminary FIRM is also available for inspection at the City and County of San Francisco 

Administrator Office, City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 352, San Francisco, 

California. 


